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CITY COUNCIL MEMO 

Meeting Date: May 20, 2021 

From: Ingrid Padilla, City Clerk 

Subject:  Parks and Recreation Commission Recruitment 

 

On April 21, 2021, the Brisbane City Council received a letter from Lyle Covino 

resigning from the Parks and Recreation Commission. Mr. Covino’s term was scheduled 

to expire in January 2022 along with the terms for Commissioners Bonnie Bologoff and 

Natalie Ocampo. 

Staff recommends opening a recruitment for all three Parks and Recreation 

Commission seats later this Fall for appointments effective January 2022. Staff will also 

reach out to former commission and committee applicants from the previous recruitment 

cycle and intends to advertise via social media, email blasts, board postings, and the 

STAR newsletter. 

 

 


